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5. REPRESENTATIONS 
 
It should be noted that one of the letter of objection’s received, was on behalf 
of H. Ripley and Co, scrap metal recycling business.  
 
The letter draws attention to the volume of vehicle (HGV) movements and 
noise associated with this business and the impact of this on the living 
conditions of proposed residential development. For example, it has been 
mentioned that, “shipping takes place three times a month and on each 
occasion this requires an intensive period of delivery and ship loading during 
a continuous 72 hour (3 day) period (day and night)”. It is a busy commercial 
port location which can be subject to high levels of background noise. 
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Lewes Town Council commented that “Members welcome the improvement”. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


